June 28, 2024

The Gorman city Commission met in a Called meeting on the above date. Those present were Mayor
David Perry, Commissioners Robert Ervin, Bill Miears and Luis Ramirez.

Mayor Perry called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

After long discussion and consideration of both items #1 and #2, Commissioner Miears made the
motion to retain B & L Construction for the removal, haul off and repair the driveway located at 219 S
Fisher St, owned by Elizabeth Skaggs. The price of this project was quoted at $15,000. Commissioner
Ramirez made a second. Motion carried 3-0.

Commissioner Miears made the motion that the property owner, Ms. Skaggs will be responsible for one
half of the total price of the repair and removal of the driveway. Commissioner Ervin made a second to
the motion. Motion carried 3-0. Ms. Skaggs will be notified regarding this action.

Commissioner Ervin made the motion to renew the TML Health Coverage contract for the employee
health benefit insurance. Commissioner Ramirez made a second to the motion. Motion carried 3-0.

Agenda item #4 will be moved for action at a meeting to be determined. Item #5 will be considered
again too at this time.

There being no further items for consideration Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to adjourn with
a second from Commissioner Miears. Motion carried; time was 9:43 a.m.
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